
 

 

Col. Dr. G.Thiruvasagam        23-05-2020 

Vice Chancellor 

 

To 

All the students of AMET 

 

Dear Students, 

I hope you and your family members are safe and healthy in these hard days. The Faculty and 

Students of the University have showed their greater strength by continuing all kinds of teaching 

learning activities even during this COVID19 lockdown period by engaging all possible technological 

advancements. I sincerely thank all of you for having extended your fullest support to the University 

by attending online classes, taking online examinations for Continuous Internal Assessment including 

model examination, undergoing home based directed internships etc. 

 

Having completed your internal examinations, model examinations and home based internships, you 

may be waiting for our directions towards end semester examinations (Even Semester Examinations 

for the academic year 2019-20). The University has collected opinions & feedback of the stakeholders 

besides the recommendations of the Heads of the Departments in this regard.  

 

It has been decided to conduct the End Semester Examinations for Non DGS programmes through 

online mode very shortly by following open book examination model. The examination pattern may 

be a mixture of short answer questions and few descriptive type questions for a total of 50 marks. 

Examination duration will be 90 minutes.  Examinations will be conducted in a phased manner for all 



 

 

the students. Whereas for the DGS Approved maritime programmes, the examination pattern and 

schedule will be announced based on the directions from DGS. All the examinations will be 

completed as per the guidelines given by the UGC/DGS.  

 

You are requested to mobilize all the required study materials. You may also contact the teachers for 

their guidance. The University has extended the remote access to University Library e resources and 

the details are available in the University website. Login details are available with all the HoDs and 

the Librarian. You can download all digital educational materials from the University Library web 

portal.  

 

The fee payment details for the regular and arrear examinations, tuition fee of the semester along 

with examination schedule will be communicated to you shortly. 

 

I once again thank you for supporting and responding all the digital initiatives of the University to 

provide you uncompromised quality education even at the hard times.  

 

Kindly follow the advisory messages of the Government to fight COVID19. Keep yourself and your 

family safe. Best wishes. 

 

With regards 

Col Dr G Thiruvasagam 

Vice Chancellor  


